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The Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering organized a guest lecture, entitled 
“Automation in Process Industries” on 05.02.2020 at 11 a.m. at Digital Hall 2, Thiruvalluvar 
Block, AVIT. It was a two hour session. 

Mr.P.V. Rajesh Kumar, Deputy Manager, Entrust Houston, an Alumni of our college was 

the Chief Guest. The event started with a Welcome Address by Ms.S. Jensie Anita, AP, EEE. 



 
 
 

After the Welcome Address, Mr. P.V. Rajesh Kumar, Chief Guest started giving a lecture on 

“the Importance of Engineering in Different Fields” at 11:15 am. He proceeded the session in a 

very interactive and informative way. He mainly focused on the Core sector. He discussed the 

Automotive Engineering in particular in which he emphasized on Design, Production, Research 

and Possibilities for Developments. 

 
 

 
 

The lecture was benefited to all the participants. Apart from the lecture, he gave many 

ideas about different core companies, and discussed how interviews could be faced confidently. 

He advised how the period of engineering course could be utilized successfully. 



Mr.S. Prakash, AP(Gr-II)/ EEE gave a Vote of Thanks  through which  the Guest, the faculty 

members and all the student participants  were thanked.  


